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Comments: The Mount Timpanogos Wilderness is not for visitor use, it is a wilderness and should remain so.

Any human visiting it is responsible for their own safety.  The Wilderness should be wild and any human

structures or materials should be dismantled or allowed to degrade into the soil.  No motorized equipment should

be used to remove those materials.  

 

The idea of rebuilding any structures there negates any definition of wilderness.  Leave it as is.  

 

If the need is such that some of the materials need to be removed an Environmental Impact Statement should be

submitted, but no helicopters or motorized equipment should be considered in a wilderness - no jackhammers or

cement  or any other tools.  

 

Why not plan a hike in with volunteers who are willing to carry the materials out?  If some material is left, so be it.

The Wilderness is priceless left alone.


